
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/options#2 
 
18 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Options 2021 
 
Just a reminder that our Virtual Options Evening will be next week on Thursday, 25th March.  
In the run up to this, please ensure your child has been speaking to all members of staff within 
the subject areas that they are interested in and is thinking carefully about the choices they 
want to make. 
 
The Head of Year 8, their form tutor, key stage support workers and subject teachers are all 
happy to spend time with your child helping them to decide which are the most suitable subjects for 
them to take.  The Options Booklet should also give you a comprehensive overview of all 
subjects available, as well as detailed guidance on how to make the best choices. 
 
Key information about the options process can be found on our website under the Year 8 
Options tab, alongside recorded presentations by subject leaders: 
 
http://oldburywells.com/year-8-options 
 
Online appointments for the Virtual Options Evening are available following the link on the 
website but please note these are only 5-minute appointments therefore we do suggest you 
make sure you have watched the subject presentations and/or your child has spoken to 
subject teachers prior to making any appointments so you are fully informed and prepared. 
 
The Options Preference Form will become available on Monday, 22nd March. 
 
If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact Assistant Headteacher, Mr Brown 
who co-ordinates our options process: bruce.brown@oldburywells.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
Key Dates:  

Monday 22nd March 

• Options Preference Form available online 

Thursday 25th March 

• Virtual Options Evening 
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